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Dear Mr. Corbin,

| am a 31 year resident of the Kenai Peninsula and have been employed in the Oil &
Gas sector for that long as well. As resident, good jobs, good corporate stewardship
and strong philanthropic support of our communities is vital. Conocophillips represents
all of these priorities on the Kenai Peninsula and to Alaska. Besides good jobs,
Conocophillips employees are coaches to our children, members of non-profit boards,
helpers in our communities and moms and dads to our kids. ConocoPhillips and their
employees are vital to our community.

| recognize from being in the industry that industrial use of Cook Inlet gas is required if |
am going to have ample supplies for home heating at competitive prices. A strong
industrial base will continue to stimulate exploration and continued infield drilling.

For these reasons, | ask that you support the extension of the ConocoPhillips
LNG Export License. Your help and approval is appreciated by myself and my family.




